

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

29 June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Essex Year of Reading 2022

Reading is a vital aspect of the curriculum at Larchwood and children have lots of opportunities to read and listen to a range of high-level texts.

To mark the Essex Year of Reading 2022, Essex County Council has been working on a range of initiatives to inspire reading. To give children regular opportunities outside of school to continue this wide range of reading, Essex County Council are providing all children in primary school and those in Year 7 with their own library card and bookmark, which is attached to this letter.

Each card has a barcode so all the children need to do is bring this card along to any library to get started. The library card can be used to choose books, join in with out of school activities, access homework help and use free computers.

Children will also be able to take part in this years' Summer Reading Challenge, which encourages children to read over the summer holidays.

Please visit www.essexyearofreading.co.uk for more information and details of an app that can be downloaded.

Miss Adams Assistant Headteacher

